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June 1, 2021 

 

Name Change Announcement to Peak Technologies, Inc. 

 

 
We are extremely pleased to announce that we have changed our company name to Peak Technologies, Inc.  We have 
already completed this name change in Illinois, our state of incorporation but will be formally launching to the market on or 
about June 1, 2021.  
 
Now that we have officially changed our name, we wanted to provide a communication notice to our valued customers so 
you can update your procurement and vendor master records with our new name, Peak Technologies, Inc.  Our federal 
tax identification number, remit to address, and all other business correspondence remains unchanged.  We understand 
that it will take some time to update your records and will continue to work with you to ensure a seamless transition.   
   
On behalf of my entire management team and our Peak employees and portfolio companies, we want to thank you for 
your partnership and look forward to our future together operating as Peak Technologies, Inc. 
  
If you have questions or would like any additional information, please feel free to contact your regular Peak business 
contact or visit our website at www.peaktech.com/corpinfo for additional information such as a copy of our corporate 
information sheet, updated W9 form, and a certificate of good standing from Illinois, our state of incorporation. 
  
Sincerely,      
 

  
President & CEO  
Peak Technologies, Inc.  

http://www.peaktech.com/corpinfo

